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By electronic filing and by e-mail 

 

December 15, 2010 

 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms Walli, 

Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“EGD”) 
Pre-Approval of Cost Consequences of Long-Term Natural Gas Transportation Contract 
Board File No.: EB-2010-0333 
Our File No.: 339583-000092 

We have discovered that a correction is required to Question 12 of the Interrogatories we 
submitted yesterday on behalf of Canadian Manufacturers & Exporters (“CME”).  The date in 
the last line of the question should be January 1, 2011, instead of January 1, 2010. 

Yours very truly, 

 
Peter C.P. Thompson, Q.C. 
 
PCT\slc 
enclosure 
c. Norm Ryckman (EGD) 

Intervenors EB-2010-0333 
Paul Clipsham 
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